From: Carolyn L. Larson [mailto:CLarson@dunncarney.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 5:13 PM
To: Kopta, Gregory (UTC)
Subject: WUTC's rulemaking about procedural rules - Docket A-130355

Somehow, I was not included on the mailing/service list for the Notice of Workshop Issues sent out in this matter on August 16, 2013. At this point, I don’t think I’ll be able to attend the workshop scheduled for August 21. I do however want to be on the mailing list for any proposed rule changes and to have the opportunity to submit written comments. Could you make sure I am on the list?

Please make sure that Union Pacific’s in-house counsel is on the list too:

David M. Pickett
General Attorney
Union Pacific Railroad Company
10031 Foothills Blvd.
Roseville, CA 95747
dmpicket@up.com

Thank you.

Carolyn L. Larson
clarson@dunncarney.com
Direct 503-417-5462 | Fax 503-224-7324 | www.dunncarney.com

Dunn Carney Allen Higgins & Tongue LLP
851 SW Sixth Ave. Suite 1500 | Portland, OR 97204
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